
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home! So appreciated by all of us!!  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irene   

May 9th  

   _________________ 

 

 

May Coming 

Events  
 

Mother’s Day Tea-

May 7th  

 

Birthday Party of 

the Month-May 12th  

 

Community Garage 

Sales-May 28th  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Mandy @ EOL 

if you are interested in 

volunteering or if you 

wish to book a day to 

share your musical 

talents, pets or kids 

with our residents! 

 
 

  

 

Thank you to our 

volunteers! 

• Linda Radies for helping with 

Easter Eggs 

• UCW ladies for putting on a 

wonderful Spring party, with 

excellent musical talent by 

Bob & Rose Hammerlindl, Ron 

& Jan Becker, Brett Becker & 

Heather Bews 

• Marie Smith & Janine Specht 

for crafting with the residents   

• AND to anyone we 

missed…THANKS! 

 

 

Hello residents, families & 

friends, 

April has been another busy month at EOL, 

we have spent most of our mornings doing 

exercises & keeping busy with games, 

crafts, movies, music & guests in the 

afternoons.  

We are looking forward to warmer days so 

we can enjoy some time outside on the 

patio & are excited to go on a bus trip for 

ice cream to the BIG 10-4 in Leader.  

We are looking forward to May showers & 

starting flowers, please let things warm up!!  

Follow us on Facebook to see what’s 

happening!   
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THANK YOU 
to the 

Mantario 
Lions for your 
donation from 

the fish fry       

The EOL Board of 
Directors will be 
hosting Beef on a Bun 
& Pie booth @ the 
Arena Kitchen on May 
28th for the Community 
Garage Sale!!!! 
 
If you would like to 
donate a pie please 
contact Gail Morgan or 
Cora Knuttila     

 

Thank you to the 
Superannuated Teachers 
Federation for your donation! 
We look forward to making 
some upgrades to patio area 
for residents to enjoy.  
 

We would like to welcome our work 
experience student, Jade Swan, to 
EOL! She will be helping with activities 

& keeping the residents busy!  


